
MAYUR ARORA & Co. 
Chartered Accountants 

This is to certify that Mr. Mandeep Singh S/O Mr. Lakhpat Singh worked as an 

"Accountant" in our firm "Mayur Arora & Co." From April 2017 to Jan. 2019 to 
oUr entire satisfaction. During her working period, we found his a sincere, 

honest, hardworking dedicated employee with a professional attitude. 

TO WHOM SO EVER IT MAY CONCERN 

We wish him all the best in the future endeavors. 
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